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:B'rom the Regius Professor of Eedicine, Oxford 

Dear Dr. Wilbur:-
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It is very kind indeed of the Trustees to ask 

me to give the Lane Lectures next year, but I am afraid 

it is an im.pos si bili ty. I huve to go out to the opening 

of the new Phipps Institute at the Hopkins in the Spring, 

and there is a big international I1Iedical Congress here in 

August ( at which I hope to see you} so that I could not 

possibly go out again in the autumn. I am particularly 

sorry, for I should have liked so much to have given the 

Lane 1 ectures - the old doctor was a warm personal friend 

with whom I had many conversations on the subject of 

medical educ at ion/ 

Sine erely yours, 

Sii;ned: Vtm . Osler. 

13 Horh8lll Gardens. 


